
Week beginning 11th September 

 

On Monday during Outdoor Learning we worked in different groups.  We took 

part in gardening and went on a scavenger hunt, 

completing tasks along the way. 

 

 

 

 

In Science Cool Time we had great fun investigating and exploring!  Some of us 

made rocket mice, testing how high we could make them fly.  While some of us 

watched with amazement, when the spiders we had drawn on tin foil lifted to 

the top of the water level, before using straws to have spider races. 

 

 

 

During P.E the focus was on gymnastics, where we travelled in different ways, 

making sure we had good body tension. 

 

 

 

 

In English we looked at the front cover of a story called ‘The Growing Story’, 

before discussing our likes and dislikes about it, any questions we might have 

and any connections to our own personal life.  After listening to the story we 

linked how the boy and the animals had grown to ourselves.  We will be 

continuing to do some more work linked to this book next week. 


